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Resolutions: 

The University System of Georgia Faculty Council has passed the following resolution: 
  
The University System of Georgia Faculty Council, (USGFC) representing faculty from the 
member institutions of the University System of Georgia, agrees with you that the additional 
proposed FY2011 cuts to the University system would severely compromise our ability to 
provide the educated populace that is necessary for the continued success of the state of 
Georgia.   Recognizing the difficult decisions that must be made, the Faculty Council of the 
University System of Georgia will continue to support the efforts of our State legislature and 
our University System of Georgia administrators to construct an equitable budget for FY2011. 
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